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Dear Companies Reno/Sparks: 

 

The Sparks Blue Sox Baseball Program was created to provide players an opportunity to continue to play 

baseball outside of the high school baseball season.  Our program serves players from 7th grade through 12th 

grade throughout the year.  As with many things, our youth programs have been hit hard over the past year with 

the inability to continue to provide our players with opportunities in a game they love.  We are looking forward 

to getting back on the field this summer and have arranged a very competitive summer schedule for all of our 

players. 

 

One of the best experiences of a high school athlete is the ability to travel to out of state tournaments and bond 

with your teammates and friends.  These experiences came to a stop over the past year and we are excited to be 

able to provide the opportunity this summer.  We have arranged to take our entire baseball program to Boise, ID 

for a tournament (for our 16U team), and 5 scheduled games (for our 18U team) from June 16 – June 20.  We 

will be taking roughly 40 players and 8 coaches on this trip.  Due to the size of our program, we have reserved a 

charter bus along with approximately 14 hotel rooms for our program. 

 

We are currently seeking donations to help reduce the cost of taking on a trip of this size, which is approx. 

$19,000.  Your donations will help cover the cost of player’s and coach’s meals while on this trip.  As a 

program, we want to provide as much for our players and coaches as possible, so no player is turned away from 

an experience such as this.  Being a non-profit, our program is completely self-funded by our families, along 

with local business donations. 

 

All proceeds benefit our baseball program and enable the coaches to provide things such as uniforms, 

equipment, team travel, field, and facilities enhancements, and much more.  We thank you for your 

consideration and look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Levi Matherly  

President Sparks Blue Sox 

Tax ID #84-1727858 

 


